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                     Friday 13th January 2017
STARS OF THE WEEK
Praa Sands – Kyla for challenging herself
Kynance – Nathan for ongoing kindness, always helpful and a lovely attitude to learning
Poldhu –  Bjorn for trying hard with all his learning
OFSTED

All the staff of Team BG would like to say a huge thank you to all of our wonderful parents. Our HMI visitor enjoyed meeting your lovely children and was impressed with their behaviour and politeness. Although we can't share the grading of the visit with you until his report is ready, we are all smiling and very happy with the result. Thank you so much for completing the parent questionnaire and expressing your opinions. Your contributions on a daily basis are invaluable to us and make us who we are. Well done team, Mrs Q and all the staff 

KYNANCE CLASS
KYNANCE CLASS change to PE kits: All children need to have their PE kits in school each week. This term P.E sessions are on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.

KYNANCE CLASS
Next Thursday afternoon, we are going out to Church Cove, Gunwalloe, as part of our RE.  Please make sure the children bring their coats to school
FOREST SCHOOL

Kynance class will be doing Forest School every other week.  The dates are:

January – 5th, 19th
February – 2nd, 23rd
March – 9th, 16th, 30th 
CHICKENS

We really would appreciate any volunteers who would be able to check on the chickens over the weekends.  Please check FOBS facebook page or speak to Tracey for more information
PE / MUSIC

Children will be going to Germoe School on Tuesday afternoons this term, for PE and Music lessons.  They will be travelling by minibus driven by Mrs Harvey, Brian and Russ.  Please make sure PE kit is left in school.
SCHOOL CENSUS - The Spring Census will take place on Thursday, 19th January.  Please apply if you feel you may be eligible for free school meals (forms available from the office) as these attract extra funding to the school.
CENSUS MENU – there is a special Census menu of Beef or Quorn burger and chips, with several extra toppings.  It would be good if children could have a school dinner that day
Events for week commencing 16th January 2017
After School Clubs run from 3.30-4.30 pm
	DATE
	EVENT

	Mon, 16th Jan
	Zumba Club with Mrs Nicholas (Y2-Y6)

	Tues, 17th Jan
	Boskenwyn Bank, 8.55am in Poldhu classroom
Crosscountry race @ Mullion

Inventors Club with Mrs Reeves (YR-Y2)
Homework Club with Mrs Harvey (Y2-Y6)

	Wed, 18th Jan
	School Council (whole school)

Film Club with Wendy (whole school)

	Thurs, 19th Jan
	Cross Country Club with Mrs Care (lunchtime) (Y2-Y6)
Penpals Club with Mrs Rusga (Y3-Y6)

	Fri, 20th Jan
	Science Club with Mrs Larcombe (Y3-Y6)


PARENT/GOVERNOR MEETINGS @ 9.00AM

Boskenwyn - Fri 21st April;                     Germoe - Fri 24th Feb & Fri 5th May    
FOBS FACEBOOK – Our parents’ group, FOBS, have a facebook page.  Search for Boskenwyn FOBS within facebook or speak to Russ or Wendy.
HELFORD RIVER CHILDRENS’ SAILING TRUST

The Trust are looking for more volunteers, both on and off the water.  If you would like to know more please contact charles@hrcst.org.uk or mike@hrcst.org.uk. 
FORTHCOMING DATES:
Tuesday 17th January Crosscountry race @ Mullion Secondary School 4.00pm

Tuesday 31st January Crosscountry race @ Porthleven School 4.00pm
Nursery Funding cuts will make nurseries non-viable by 2019...Help us to stop this
Please could you type the link below into your web browser and sign the petition please.  It only takes 2 minutes and could help to save our nurseries, if we get 100,000 signatures it has to be debated in parliament. Thank you  
https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/171052      sue@fordcornwall.co.uk
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